

October 18, 2006

Tyson Service Corporation 3168 Spring St # B Fairfax, VA 22031 (703) 359-0500

RE: Tree Preservation Measures at Forest Drive, Falls Church, VA

Dear Betty,

I just wanted to let you know what an excellent job Tyson Service Corporation has performed installing the Tree Preservation Measures on Forest Drive. The attention to detail starting with the preconstruction meetings with Jim to the root pruning, tree protection fence and mulched pad installation led by Jose, every effort was made to deliver superior quality work and a finished product second to none. I appreciate Jim's diligent coordination of this project and being kept informed and aware of every step throughout the process. I look for ward to working with Tyson Service Corporation in the near future and cheers on a job well done!

Sincerely,

Jeremy Edwards Senior Urban Forester Planning Division City of Falls Church 300 Park Ave., 301W Falls Church, VA 22046